Update in Road Design Manual Chapter 10 — Roadside Safety

Chapter 10 has been revised to address changes in guardrail design, which we have been implementing
over the past few years, due to the movement towards MASH approved products. Although other parts
of Chapter 10 only had minor revisions, the chapter has been reorganized, so this is considered a
substantial re-write of the chapter.

Check it out here.



https://dotfiles.sd.gov/rd/rdmch10.pdf

